
Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 

Stopping up of Princes Parade Hythe, Kent. 
 
Dear Sirs  

I strongly oppose the councils plans to try and stop up this road. The plans are not on 
safety grounds, but merely a financial gain tactic. The council wishes to build houses 
close to the sea, unhindered access to the sea front would increase the asking price for 
the properties.  

 
Furthermore the underhanded tactics, of installing meters and charging for parking, is 
another underhanded tactic to make the road underused. So if nobody uses it why not 

close the road. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Nigel Dowe 
 

  

  
 

 

 




